TNDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

(Circular No. ISS/DP/016/2020-21 Dated 22/06/2020)

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian school Salalah!

We are pleased to inform you that there will be a short break for the students and teaching staff of Indian School Salalah from Friday, June 26, 2020 to Sunday, July 05, 2020 for all the classes (KG to Class XII). There will be no online classes/online test/assessment during this period.

The online classes will resume from Monday, July 6, 2020, as per the existing scheduled intimated to the students. The revised schedule of online test/assessment/time table will be intimated to the respective classes later.

Parents are requested to pay their fees at the school counter by strictly adhering social distancing and instruction from the Ministry.

Warm Regards,

Deepak Patankar

Principal